
Support Affordable Housing Through Our 

Legacy Giving Program 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we want to share an 

exciting opportunity to make a lasting impact on affordable housing through our Legacy Giving 

Program. 

Your generosity can help us provide safe, stable, and affordable housing for families in need. By 

including our organization in your estate planning, you ensure that your legacy continues to 

support the vital work of providing housing solutions for those who need it most. 

With your commitment, we can: 

• Build more affordable housing units. 

• Support families in achieving home ownership. 

• Provide resources for community development initiatives. 

We invite you to join us in our mission. For more information on how you can contribute 

through legacy giving, please contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. Together, we 

can make a difference that lasts for generations. 

Thank you for considering this unique opportunity to leave a legacy of hope and stability in our 

community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


